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Personnel - Certificated Employees  

 

Resignation of Certificated Employees 

 

Certificated employees are encouraged to notify their immediate supervisor of their plans to resign 

as soon as practicable.  The Board of Education will generally accept all tendered resignations, 

effective at the end of the current school year, submitted prior to March 15th.   

 

The Board delegates to the Superintendent the authority to formally ask certificated employees in 

writing whether they intend to accept employment with the District for the following school year.  

The Superintendent shall give employees a deadline to respond to such requests, so long as the 

deadline occurs after March 14th.  Any employee who fails to respond or declines to accept 

employment for the following school year may be terminated from employment if they refuse to 

resign. 

 

The Superintendent is further authorized to file a complaint with the Professional Practices 

Commission for any teacher who abrogates their contract with the District. 

 

Notwithstanding anything to the contrary herein, the Board is not obligated to accept or reject any 

tendered resignation if the employee is involved in a disciplinary matter or for any other reason 

that the Board deems to be in the best interest of the District. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Legal Reference: Neb. Rev. Stat. § 79-829. 

 

Date of Adoption: October 16, 2023 


